
David Miller 
 
Please do not permit toxic wastewater produced by fracking to be stored, processed, and discharged
in the Delaware River Watershed and allow water to be exported from the Basin for fracking
elsewhere. 

This activity is detrimental to human health as well as our environment.

Thank you for your consideration.
 


